
 
 

All Interested Kawasaki Voyager and Other  
Motorcycle Owners 

 

       
 
If you are an owner of a Kawasaki Voyager Model Motorcycle, 1200, 1300 or 1700, and desire to help 
establish a new American Voyager Association affiliated chapter, we would like to hear from you! This 
chapter is not only for Voyager owners, but also for any other brand of street motorcycle. We will be holding 
an organizational meeting to explore the interest of establishing such a chapter. For those interested, we ask 
you contact the below named person(s) to affirm your interest, and also if at all possible attend the 
organizational meeting listed below.  
 

Thanks, and hope to see you there! 
 
Meeting Date: __________________ Meeting Time: ___________________ 
 
Meeting Place: __________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person: _____________________ Phone #: ___________________ 
 
E-Mail (if any): _________________________________________________ 

 
For more information concerning the American Voyager Association you can 

E-Mail them at: avainc@amervoyassoc.org or visit their website at: 
http://www.amervoyassoc.org 

 


